Bethke “Happy Birthday! Let’s Move” Policy

Bethke is a school which educates and trains the whole child.  Tremendous amounts of research prove the benefits of academic performance through movement as well as the many rising health problems due to increasing intakes of sugars and other unhealthy foods.    In our process to achieve life long health and well being, we are adopting the following “Happy Birthday! Let’s Move” policy.

Birthday celebrations will center around the child instead of being centered around eating.  All Bethke Birthday celebrations will be free of ANY food or drink.  Instead we will celebrate through activities, creativity, and movement.  The students and teachers will work together, using the suggested list provided, to choose an appropriate activity.  The celebration for each child will be limited to ten minutes ensuring academic time is upheld.  Students may choose to pair up with other students to plan a longer activity to celebrate multiple activities.
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